
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Facilities Notice 

 

 
Title:  Concrete Module Replacement 

 
 

Location:  Various Campus Locations 
 

 

Description: Facilities Management will be working with Canpro Construction on removing 
and replacing various concrete modules around campus. The project has been 

extended to include additional work.  
 

 

Time frame: July 27, 2015 – September 25, 2015 
 

 
Facilities Management contact:  Randy Carter, Project Officer 

 
 

Email address:   rcarter@uvic.ca 

 
 

Phone:  250-721-7621 
 

 

 

 


